




The purpose of our submission is to support the proposed plan. 

 

This submission relates to; 

Lot 2 DP 1364; 4.3023 ha  Address 16 Burdon Road, Woodbury.     Owners: Bernard and Joy O’Keefe 

Lot 3 DP 5765; 3.1464 ha  Address 26 Burdon Road, Woodbury.      Owner: Alan Stout 

Lot 2 DP 5765; 2.6886 ha  Address 36 Burdon Road, Woodbury.      Owner: Bryan Vogel 

The above landowners wish to support the proposed plan for the following reasons; 

1. The lots referred to are situated within an existing rural village and bounder the Woodbury Domain, 
a large recreational area, and one bounders the Woodbury Café, the centre of Woodbury. 

2. The demand for building sites is strong. Any Woodbury residential property put on the market 
recently has sold within days. 

3. We the present owners, feel very comfortable subdivision into minimum 5000 sq m sections will 
not compromise the existing character and qualities of the area. All three lots are well planted with 
trees and ornamentals already. 

4. After submitting two submissions and attending a hearing requesting a change of zoning from Rural 
One, it was recommended our case was to be “Accepted”. This was then passed (adopted) by 
Timaru District Council on 22 May 2018. Quite sometime later we were informed this decision had 
been reversed. On questioning “why”, the answer was “water”. We have recently been informed 
the new treatment plant and storage facility for the Te Moana scheme at Pleasant Valley will mean 
new connections are made available. It was pleasing to hear a reticulated water supply will now be 
possible as we are aware this is a requirement under the Rural Lifestyle Zone. 

5. All land involved in this submission is very well drained hence modern sewage/greywater disposal 
units work efficiently. 

 

We have read and feel comfortable with the regulations set out for RLZ and would expect new owners to 
comply accordingly. 



From: joybernie@gmail.com
To: PDP
Subject: Submission to accompany Form 5
Date: Monday, 16 January 2023 9:53:06 am
Attachments: The purpose of our submission is to support the proposed plan.docx

Attention Jan.

This is in response to your phone call this morning.

Please find attached the submission from B & J O’Keefe, A Stout and B Vogel that was submitted
to TDC in December. This relates to land in the village of Woodbury.

Kind regards
Joy O’Keefe

mailto:joybernie@gmail.com
mailto:pdp@timdc.govt.nz
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